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24th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

  

To bring our school in-line with Government guidelines about the wearing of 

facemasks outside, we are removing our request for facemasks to be worn on school 

grounds; our risk assessment will reflect this. Whilst we are no longer asking 

parents and visitors to wear a mask outside, please continue to wear them if you 

enter the school building.   

  

Other site measures to keep us all safe will remain in place. Please continue to 

maintain social distancing from other parents and staff when collecting your 

children, following the one-way system at all times, and make your way off site as 

quickly as possible. Should you wish to arrange a meeting with a teacher or the 

office, please remember to arrange this by telephone or email to avoid face to face 

contact at the door.  

  

Thank you for your understanding as we continue to make the safety of our families 

and staff our number one priority.  

  

Kind regards 

 

 
 

  

Mrs Amanda Gable  

Headteacher 
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